
Scoil Mhuire, Leixlip 

Board of Management Thursday 22nd March 2018 

Agreed Report 

 The Board discussed staffing for the current school year.  

 Three Board members attended training in the new ‘Child 
Protection Procedures for Primary and Post Primary Schools 
2017’ on the 20th of March in the Spa Hotel, Lucan.  

 Scoil Mhuire’s new ‘Child Safeguarding Statement’ is 
currently on display inside the main door.  

 The Board carried out a detailed Child Protection Risk 
Assessment as required. This document was formally adopted 
at the Board meeting and will be on display alongside the 
‘Child Safeguarding Statement’ inside the main door and on 
the website.  

 To coincide with the new Procedures for Child Protection, 
some policies were newly ratified and others amended at the 
meeting. These include;  

 Work Placement Policy 
 Volunteers Policy 
 External Agencies Supporting the Curriculum Policy 
 One to One Policy 
 School Tours Policy  

 The school Health & Safety Committee held a meeting on the 
13th of March.  

 The next Board of Management meeting will be held on the 
17th of April.  


